Library Greetings!
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Calling all potential LIBRARY VOLUNTEERS! Your assistance is needed with
book check-out for the following library classes. You don’t need to be available for the
entire class, and you do not need to have a student in the class to help. Training will be
provided.

Patterson
Kelly
O’Neil
Cavanagh
Sharpe
Clifford
Stygles
Wolfe

. Reynolds
. Rizzi

. Feuer-Beck

Mondays 1:35-2:20

Wednesdays 10:40-11:25 (Long Weds.) 10:25-11:05 (Short Weds.)
Fridays 1:35-2:20

Mondays 10:40-11:25

Mondays 9:45-10:30

Fridays 9:45-10:30

Mondays 12:40-1:25

Mondays 8:55-9:40

Mondays 11:50-12:35

Wednesdays 9:45-10:30 (Long Weds.) 9:40-10:20 (Short Weds.)
Wednesdays 8:55-9:40 (Long Weds.)  8:55-9:35 (Short Weds.)

| will also need some ‘special projects’ volunteers to help with re-shelving books,
processing new books, and other tasks. Again, training will be provided.

You can email me at: bsilverstein@westwood.k12.ma.us with your contact
information or complete the Volunteer Form available on the Hanlon website.

Your child will soon be checking out library materials. Please remind them to
return their books, magazines, and audiobooks each week. They can always renew if
they haven’t finished something, but they should still bring it in to renew. Please help
them keep school library materials in a designated place at home so they don’t get lost,
chewed by a pet, or scribbled in by a younger sibling.

Thanks so much - and happy reading!

Ms. Silverstein Library Teacher
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